
HEADTEACHER'S MESSAGE
Dear Parents/Carers,
It has been a busy half term so far at Osborne Primary
School. Our Osborne children have been engaging in some
wonderful learning opportunities, which they proudly shared
with the inspectors who visited us from OFSTED. A number of
Year 6 pupils are currently in Paris and pupils in Reception
are eagerly watching the developments of their new outdoor
learning environment. Today we will be celebrating World
Book Day in style, as we host our very own fairytale ball. Our
school therapy dog Sam continues to work hard around our
school and is a well loved member of Team Osborne. Staff in
school regularly post updates on our school X account
(formally Twitter). Please follow us @OsbornePriSch to see
photographs of what your children are getting up to in school!
Best wishes,
Mrs Lisa Dodd  - Headteacher
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MEASLES, MUMPS AND RUBELLA
VACCINATION 

To support the families to access the Measles, Mumps & Rubella
(MMR) immunisation, if your child missed it in school, they can get the
MMR immunisation from their GP or by booking an appointment at
one of the school aged immunisation team clinics which will be running
over Easter. Contact number to book an appointment - Telephone 0121
466 3410  email  bchnt.birminghamimms@nhs.net

USEFUL CONTACTS
Childline: 0800 1111 

NHS: 111 
Samaritans: 116123 

Victim support: 08081689111 
Anxiety UK: 03444775774 

MIND (Mental Health Charity): 03001233393 
Drinkaware: 03001231110 

Erdington Foodbank: 07474 683927
Women’s Aid: 0808 800 0028 

Gambling Support: 0300 456 4293 
Drugs & Alcohol Support: 0121 227 5890
Early Help For Families: 0121 748 8199

PARENTS’ EVENING
Parents’ evening will be taking place after school on Tuesday
19th March. Please book your appointment via school cloud. 

Your child’s class teacher will be sharing information with you
about your child’s:

Attendance 
Engagement in learning and school life 
Progress in learning
Well-being at school
Strengths 
Next steps

Each family who attend will be entered into a prize draw to
win a £50 voucher. We hope to see you there!

Please see your child’s class teacher or the school office if you
need help with booking

WORLD WATER DAY
22nd March 2024

This year to mark World Water Day we are taking part in
workshops to learn about: how climate change impacts
water usage, access to clean water around the world and
sustainable development goals. This will support our young
people in developing an awareness of how they can
contribute towards environmental sustainability. There are
lots of activities online that you can do with your child at
home to support this. Have fun!

mailto:bchnt.birminghamimms@nhs.net
tel:03004564293


EASTER BONNET PARADE
On the last day of this term, Friday 22nd March, we
will be holding and Easter bonnet parade for children
in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2. Children are invited
to design and make an Easter themed bonnet, hat or
headband which they will get to parade in our school
assembly. There will be prizes for the winning bonnet in
each class.

DIARY DATES

EASTER EGG DESIGN COMPETITION
On Friday 22nd March, we will be hosting a
competition for children in Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and
Year 6 to design their own Easter Egg. Please ensure
any real eggs that are used are hard boiled or shell
only. There will be prizes for the winning design in
each class.


